
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

04/12/2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Due to the very late and unexpected withdrawal of Anna Winstanley because of work 
commitments, Liz Pywell and Christina Moreton are elected as your new parent 
governors. As Liz polled the highest number of votes, her term of office will commence 
on 5th December 2018 for a period of 4 years. Christina Moreton’s 4 year term will 
commence as Sheila Davitt’s ends in January 2019.  

 
Please join me in congratulating Liz and Christina and wishing them every success in 
their new roles.  Can I also take this opportunity to thank both Sheila Davitt and Kelly 
McDonald for all their help and support during their term as parent governors. 

 
Yours Sincerely 

 

David Hare 

Chair of Governors 

 
 
 


